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DATE:    July 26, 2016
 
TO:        All Honda Sales, Service & Parts Managers and Personnel
 
FROM:  Campaign Administration
 
RE:        Stop Sale/Safety Recall: 2016 Civic 2-Door Rear Marker Light Is Not Working-Q&A File
 
On July 8, 2016, American Honda Motor Co., Inc. notified NHTSA of a Stop Sale and Safety Recall for a small number
of units of model year 2016 Civic 2-Door. Please refer to the attached Q&A File for additional details related to this
Safety Recall.
 
Click here for the Q&A File in PDF format.

 

Sent on 07 26 2016     Expires on 10 23 2016

From Campaign Administration

Subject Safety Recall: 2016 Civic 2-Door Rear Marker Light Is Not Working-Q&A File
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